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ROAD CROSSING PATROL SERVICE 

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING REPORT 38/17  22 MAY 2017 

The purpose of this paper is to ask Members to consider a request from the Finance Working Group of 
Governors of St Francis for a contribution to the funding of the Road Crossing Patrol Service the School 
provides for crossing Newport Road in the next school year. 

NO. DETAILS 

1)  BACKGROUND  

a) In the current school year the School has had to pay the Isle of Wight Council to continue 
funding the provision of the service morning and afternoon at a cost of £3,000. 

b) The Isle of Wight Council has asked the school to continue providing its funding at a cost from 
September 2017 of £3,075.24 

2)  REQUEST 

a) In an email dated 5 May the School Business Manager, on behalf of the Finance Working 
Group of Governors, has requested the Town Council to consider funding the continuation of 
the service in full or in part for the whole of the next school year. 

b) The Mayor will update Members at the Meeting on subsequent discussions. 

3)  RECOMMENDATION 

The Council is recommended to determine its response at this meeting in order that the School can 
decide whether it can afford to provide for the continuation of the service in its Budget for the year. 

 
 
 
 
 


